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13t September, 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year, Year 5 are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning. We would like to welcome family and
friends on Friday 27 September, from 9:00am until 10:00am, with all money raised going towards
Macmillan Cancer Support.

All of the children in Year 5 will be baking cakes in school for the event; however, baked donations
will be welcome and very much appreciated. These can be: cakes, cupcakes, biscuits, cookies, tray
bakes, scones or anything else that you think would be suitable for a coffee morning. Please ensure
these DO NOT contain nuts as we do have some children in school with nut allergies.

If you would just like to donate your baked goods to the Macmillan Coffee Morning, please send
them to the school office on the morning of Friday 27t September.

We look forward to seeing you at our Coffee Morning! Please enter through the hall doors.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Gathercole & Miss Dyszy
(Year 5 Teachers)

Giving Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day
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